
September 29, 2021 

Dear Students, 

CUNY students attending in-person and hybrid classes for the fall 2021 semester are required to be 
vaccinated. You must submit your vaccination documentation by October 7, 2021 and be “fully 
vaccinated” by October 21, 2021.   

Students accessing CUNY facilities for reasons other than to attend an on-campus class session will be 
required to be vaccinated after October 7, 2021. Only if they have been granted a religious exception or a 
medical exemption, can they show proof of a negative COVID-19 test taken no more than 7 days prior to 
the visit.   

Until the October 7 deadline, students who are waiting for their vaccination documentation to be 
approved (or received a religious exception or medical exemption) must show proof of a negative 
COVID-19 test taken within the past seven days at a CUNY testing site.   

https://www.cuny.edu/coronavirus/faqs/#def-1
https://www.cuny.edu/coronavirus/faqs/#def-1

